
 
 

 

 

West Dean Christmas Market  

29th November, 10:30am – 7pm 

 

Following a successful event in 2024, we are opening our doors again this year for another 
magical Christmas Market. This year, we are pleased to be running this event in a larger 
capacity, with more space outdoors for stallholders.  

West Dean College is the perfect backdrop to display and sell your magnificent creation. The 
event this year will be a paid, ticketed event. Our anticipated footfall is 750-1000.  

Should you like to be a part of the event, please fill in the brief details below and send across 
to our events team at meetings@westdean.ac.uk.  

The cost to exhibit is £80.  

This price includes a table, tablecloth and chair. Upon successful application, an invoice will 
be sent.  

Logistics will be sent closer to the event day, including joining instructions and set-up times. 

You are welcome to bring your own marketing materials. 

 

Company Name: 

Brief description of products you will be selling: 

Example pricing of the products:  

Images of set up for previous stalls & or products (Optional): 

Do you have your own tent/gazebo? If yes, please indicate size: 

Do you consent to be used in social media and marketing: 

Please include your social media information: 

 

Any questions do give us a call on 01243 818300 option 3. 

Many thanks 

The Events Team 

 

http://www.westdean.ac.uk/
mailto:meetings@westdean.ac.uk

